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Funcasol – U.S.A. 
 
Greetings: 
 
This is to certify all of us, including the Office of the Governor of Valle del Cauca, the 
Association of Mayors and the community at large, know about and think highly of the 
very important work being done by Funcasol  USA and Funcasol – Colombia in the 
implementation of important social projects for the benefit of those populations that find 
themselves to be under a high degree of vulnerability and poverty. Among others, the 
delivery of state-of-the-art medical equipment has been imported from U.S. to Colombia. 
In addition, important programs have been implemented the area of healthcare, which 
directly beneficial to the communities living in Central Valle del Cauca, in portions of 
Southern Valle del Cauca and in Northern and Far Northern Valle del Cauca. Currently, 
with the equipment, among others, the equipment used in Digital Angiography which 
was the equipment that was bought out of our own resources of Funcasol Colombia, 
which was bought from the U.S. based company, Amber Diagnostics, which is 
headquartered in Orlando, Florida. Preliminary preparations are now being made for the 
construction Cardiovascular Center. Negotiations are currently under way with the 
management of the Tomas Uribe Uribe Hospital in Tuluá, which is located in the very 
heart of Valle del Cauca. Given the strategic location of this town, all roads lead there 
and that makes Tuluá very desirable for the implementation of this project, 
 
The best Funcasol USA achievement so far is the approval of twenty million U.S. dollars, 
in a joint operation carried out between Funcasol-Colombia and an important English 
entity known as Teaco Holding Limited, headquartered in London and legally 
represented by Dr. Ghaddar. We have been invited to London to be present on August 
20, 2009, during the final signing of the respective agreement, in order for funds to be 
released for the construction of low-income housing, healthcare and the agricultural and 
industrial sector projects sponsored by Funcasol Colombia. For this reason, we 
particularly point to the work being done by Dr. Martha Quintero, in her capacity as 
Funcasol USA President, which, alone, made the obtaining of important economic 
resources, to be used to improve the quality of life of thousands upon thousands of 
people Colombia. 
 
In view of the above, we are currently extending a very special invitation to Dr. Quintero, 
in order to receive the funds in Colombia and for her to visit with us with Dr. José I. 
Mora. This occasion will give us the opportunity to present her with a tribute of 
recognition, thanks, admiration and respect and, before all, for her patriotism, by giving 
onto her, in an official and stylish way, her award as an Ad-honorem ambassador of 
Valle del Cauca in the United States of America. 


